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Ms. Gregory shared with the Board that the latest edition of the Clinton Township Newsletter
will be published October 1*. The next area of concentration will be to encourage the public’s
participation in the creation of the Strategic Plan.

Mr. Stergis spoke of his concerns regarding staffing of first grade classes. Additionally, Mr.
Stergis felt that the scheduled four sessions of the Special Education Parent Advisory group for
2009-10 was an inadequate quantity. In addition, the meeting scheduled for Tuesday (9/22) is
difficult for working parents to attend.

Mrs. McLoughlin spoke of her disappointment with the scheduling conflict of the Special
Education parent Advisory group and the 4™ grade Back-to-School night. Ms. McLoughlin also

questioned board policy concerning homework for kindergarten.

Ms Julie Esch also spoke of her concerns regarding staffing in 1% grade.

BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Education approves moving to Executive Session at 8:35

pm:

Resolved by the Board of Education of Clinton Township as per Chapter 231, P. L. 1975:

a. That it is hereby determined that it is necessary to meet in Executive Session on Monday,
September 21, 2009 to discuss matters of contract negotiations.

b. The matter discussed will be made public if and when confidentiality is no longer
required and action pursuant to said discussion shall take place only at a public meeting.

c. Action will not be taken upon return. ‘

d. The length of the meeting is thought to be approximately 30 minutes.

Mpr. Straight recused‘himself at 9:10 pm.
The session resumed at 9:54 pm.

Motion by M. Kaplan, seconded by M. Cresti. On a roll call vote, the resolution was ADOPTED
as follows: ayes, 9; nays, 0.

Action 10-AJ-004:



